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Hi my name is Joshua Geer I am a oxford  member in Bend OregonI am opposed to bill 
HB 2239 The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should 
be held on equal footing as the NARR certification. I believe there to be a great need for 
several different Recovery Housing options in the State of Oregon. Oxford House and 
the true Democratic, Self Supportive Model, of one person in recovery helping another 
was and continues to be a life changing opportunity for several throughout the State of 
Oregon. The longest I have ever been able to stay sober has been with the help of 
Oxford I’ve met so many great people that have changed my life and helped me 
become a productive member of society 
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